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Dear parents,

We would like to thank the parents who give us time and effort in attending

the PTA meeting, it was nice to talk with you about your children. Our

Cherry Class had improved a lot since day one.

This month is the beginning of Japan’s hottest summer. We will have the

children to play on our kiddie pool to cool down and beat the summer heat.

We kindly ask the parent to bring swimsuit, towel and change clothes.

We will continue our lesson in alphabet, shapes, numbers, and colors and

we will also do a few review about the things we learned this semester. We

are going to make a creative Tanabata Craft as we celebrate its day. The

Tanabata is one of Japan’s Tradition wherein we get to write our wishes

on a paper and hang it on a bamboo branch. We are also going to make

summer craft. Kids will enjoy this activity.

We also advise everyone to drink a lot of water this summer to keep

hydrated and cool.

Thank you,

Ms. Bhabie



Alphabet
H

Vocabularies
Hat
Hen

Helicopter
Hive
Honey
Hut

NUMBER
5

CONVERSATION
How many?

What color do you like? / I like_______.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to

HARUMA

UTA

HINA

JULY CURRICULUM



SONGS FOR JULY



MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

1

Review

coloring

YELLOW

4

Letter

H

5

CRAFT

H

6

TANABATA

CRAFT

7

Coloring

H

8

Review

Coloring

H

11

Number 5

12

Coloring

5

13

CRAFT

Diamond

14

Shape

Diamond

15

Review

1-5

18

OCEAN

DAY

19

Review

A-H

20

Last Day

Summer

CRAFT

REMINDERS

JULY 7: TANABATA

JULY 18: Ocean Day

JULY 20: Last Day

SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES FOR JULY


